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URGENT Request: Please Return Banana Boxes 

The Food Bank’s supply of banana boxes is critically low in our warehouse. 

Banana boxes are an essential resource that allow us to effectively package food 

for our agencies. 

 

Please return any banana boxes to the Food Bank at your next dock appointment, 

or send them back with your delivery driver at the next available opportunity. 

 

Thank you for your support and continued partnership in our collective fight 

against hunger. 

  

  
 

 

Contact the Team 
512.684.2503 | agencies@centraltexasfoodbank.org 
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